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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

May 30 - City Track Finals - UVic (evening for qualifiers) 

May 31 - Full School Assembly - Everyone Welcome (9:00 a.m. in the school gym) 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

We continued to have a very full week of activities.  The Red Cedar Club attended their Gala at 

Oaklands School on Wednesday.  It was a wonderful way to celebrate reading and literacy. Also on 

Wednesday we had a fire drill.  Once again, our school did an excellent job of evacuating the building 

safely and quietly.  

Over 100 students in grade 3, 4, and 5 attended our zone track meet today.  Congratulations all 

runners.  Some students will be participating in the City Finals next Thursday night.  If your child will 

be participating in this event, you will be receiving information on Monday.    

Classrooms continue to be a beehive of activities as the learn and explore. 

Thank you to our amazing PAC executive.  They have done a fantastic job of supporting our school 

during the boundary/catchment review process, fundraising, family activities, information nights and 

supporting families.  Thank you to the PAC for supporting home reading, sports equipment, field trips, 

and classroom activities.  We are very sad to say good-bye to Melissa Piasta and Marilyn Kay.  They 

have both been an integral part of the PAC Executive.   

Welcome to our new PAC executive.  We have several returning PAC executive and some new faces.   

Co-Chairs – Kathryn Allan-Kwasnica, Jen Meadows 

Treasurer  - Erin McAskile  

Secretary- Sonia Regnier 

Members at Large – Sarah Stark, Hilary Hagel and Melanie Palmer 

I am looking forward to working with this fantastic group of people. 
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

Free Western Speedway Family Passes 

We have been generously donated 100 family passes to the June 1 event at Western Speedway 

(for details, see their website here:  https://www.westernspeedway.net/for-fans/upcoming-

events).  Each pass is good for a family of 4 (2 adult and 2 youth or 4 child admissions).  To 

receive a ticket to this event please reply to this email with the subject “Western Speedway 

Passes” and indicate your child’s name and division or teacher in the body of the email. 

 

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

EcoQuest Summer Camps 

See the link for more info on summer programming:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/wp-

content/uploads/sites/63/2019/05/EcoQuest.pdf  

 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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